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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Directors
NCR, CAR, R1, R2, R3, CALABARZON, MIMAROPA, R5, R6, R7,
R8,R9,R10,R11,R12,R13

FROM : The Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, and Foreign-Assisted and
Special Projects, and Director, in concurrent capacity

SUBJECT : CONSULTATION WORKSHOP ON THE DRAFT DAO ON THE
REGISTRATION OF TREE PLANTATION CERTIFIERS

DATE

OCT 20 2021

This has reference to the DENR Special Order No. 2021-555 entitled, “Authorizing the
Conduct of the Policy Consultation Workshop on the draft DAO on Tree Plantation Certifiers”
scheduled on October 20, 2021 at 09:00 AM to 12:00 NN, via Zoom platform.

This online consultation workshop aims to finalize the inputs and recommendations and
clarify the comments of the Regional Offices on the draft DAO. It is to be attended by the
following DENR Regional Office officials:

1. Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services
2. Chief, Licenses, Patents and Deeds Division
3. Chief, Conservation and Development Division

In view of simultaneous activities being undertaken and due to the overlapping schedules,
the conduct of the said consultation workshop shall be moved to November 04, 2021 with same
time and online platform. Kindly register to the consultation workshop through this link:
https://bit.ly/2Xvn0yQ.

Attached are the copies of the signed DENR Special Order authorizing the said activity,
and signed FMB Special Order regarding the change of date.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND REFERENCE, PLEASE.

MARCIAL C. AMARO,"JR., CESO 1]

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development
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FMB Special Order
No. 2021 -

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING THE DENR SPECIAL ORDER NO. 2021-555,
SERIES OF 2021 ENTITLED “AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT
OF THE POLICY CONSULTATION WORKSHOP ON THE
DRAFT DAO ON TREE PLANATION CERTIFIERS”

In connection with the conduct of the Policy Consultation Workshop on the draft DENR
Administrative Order (DAO) on Tree Plantation Certifiers which will be held via Zoom, DENR
S.0. No. 2021-555 is hereby rescheduled from October 20, 2021 to November 04, 2021.

All other provisions of DENR Special Order No. 2021-555 shall remain the same.

This Order shall take effect on the date specified herein.

MARCIAL C. AMAROYJR., CESO 111
Asgistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, and
oreign Assisted and Special Projects, and
Director, in concurrent capacity

Harnessing forestry science for sustainable development

S




